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PSLU Committee

From: Gregg Hessel <ghessel@808designstudio.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 03, 2020 8:24 AM

To: PSLU Committee

Subject: PSLU 56 - Kilohana Makai Workforce Housing

Attachments: Letter of Support - Kilohana Makai Workforce Housing.pdf

Aloha,

Please see the attached letter of support for the PSLU 56 - Kilohana Makai Workforce Housing project.

Thank you,
Gregg Hessel

This e-mail and any attachments are intended only for the party to which it is addressed and may contain information
which is privileged, confidential and prohibited from disclosure or unauthorized use under applicable law. If you are not
the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, or copying of this e-mail or the
information contained in this e-mail is strictly prohibited by the sender. If you have received this transmission in error,
please return the material received to the sender and delete all copies from your system.



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
June 2, 2020 

 

 

 

Planning and Sustainable Land Use Committee 

RE:  PSLU 56 - Kilohana Makai Workforce Housing 

 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed change of zoning to accommodate the Kilohana 

Makai Workforce Housing project.  Providing options for affordable housing is critically important to 

improving the health, safety, and welfare of our communities.  Home ownership at an affordable price 

allows families a foundation for stability, promotes financial responsibility, and supports family unity.  This 

type of housing needs to be thoughtfully developed and available throughout the island in order to be 

effective.  Lehua Builders has demonstrated that they are fully capable of meeting these needs.  For 

these reasons I hope you will consider endorsing this change of zoning. 

 

Respectfully, 

Gregg Hessel 

Gregg Hessel 

 


